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April 11,2016

Dear Property Owner,

Delivering safe, reliable, affordable electric service to customers is our priority. In order to continue to provide
this service, we work (o keep trees away from power lines in a manner that is consistent with tree health. Trees
that grow too close to power lines can cause power outages and present risks, including fire. Rocky Mountain
Power will soon be conducting tree maintenance in the Oakley/Weber Canyon area.

In an effort to maintain public safety and electric service reliability, we will be pruning trees around the power
lines. Our pruning is designed to direct future growth away from the power lines and maintain tree health. The
amount we will prune depends on tree species, growth characteristics and power line voltage.

All trees that pose a fire hazard, or are a continued threat to public safety will be removed. All
firewood will be left on site. In locations where access is available, resulting brush will be chipped. In
areas without access, trees will be left in whole tree lengths, brush will be lopped and scattered, limb wood
will be left in lengths no longer than three feet, and brush piles will be no higher than two feet. In all cases,
resulting brush will be left in a manner that will not contribute to fuel loading or fire risk. All deciduous
trees and brush removed will be treated with an approved herbicide to prevent re-sprouting.

Our tree crews are professionally trained in modern tree-pruning techniques and safe work practices. They
follow guidelines set by the American National Standard for Tree Care Operations and the International
Society of Arboriculture. Rocky Mountain Power has annually received the Tree Line USA award from the
National Arbor Day Foundation for our professional vegetation management practices.

Rocky Mountain Power's goal 1s to promote low-growing plants within the right of way that are compatible
with the electrical facilities and require less maintenance over time. For more information on our vegetation
management practices and planting the right tree in the right please visit
rockymountainpower.net/trees.

If you have any questions, please contact the local forest technician with Trees Inc. Colt Nuccitelli at 801-
301-9288.

We appreciate your cooperation with this work, and thank you for helping us provide reliable electric
service to you and your neighbors.

Sincerely,

Dylan Evans
Vegetation Supervisor
Rocky Mountain Power



